
September 5th

6–8 pm @
Dirty Precious
To RSVP and make 
a donation, click here.

Suggested donation: $20
All proceeds support the Fellowship and 
CUP’s work toward equity in the design field.

Click here to learn more about 
the CUP Fellowship for Change in Design.

Join CUP for a happy hour to celebrate 
our new Fellow for Change in Design, 
Elijah Bobo, and to welcome him to the 
NYC design world.

Elijah is a recent grad of Eastern Michigan University, 
and the third Fellow in CUP’s program, which was 
created to support the development of a pipeline 
of talented individuals from historically under-
represented communities into the design fields.

Join us for a beverage ($5 well drinks!), get to know 
Elijah, and help support the Fellowship as we all work 
together to make design a more diverse, equitable, 
and creative field.

hello,
fellow!

http://welcometocup.org/NewsAndEvents/AnnouncingThe2019CUPFellowForChangeInDesign
http://welcometocup.org/Donate



